February 22, 2024

Mr. Bob Drews, Superintendent
Arapahoe Public Schools

610 Walnut St.

Arapahoe, NE 68922

Dear Mr. Drews,

I am writing to inform you I am resigning from my position as
7-12 Mathematics Teacher in Arapahoe Public Schools effective at
the end of the 2023-2024 school year. I am resigning my position,
because I have accepted a position at Southern Valley Schools.
Thank you for the opportunity to work at Arapahoe Public
Schools.

Sincerely,

Kelsie Eman



